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Ministry of Environment, Solid Waste Management and Climate Change 

‘Les Assises de l’Environnement’ 

 
 ‘Les Assises de l’Environnement’ were held from 16 to 17 December 2019. One of the objectives 

was to take on board the aspirations of the whole society in order to create a strong sense of 

belonging towards the environment.   

The themes discussed during the ‘Assises’ are available on the website of the Ministry at 
http://environment.govmu.org  for public consultation.  The Ministry of Environment, Solid Waste 
Management and Climate Change is inviting the public to submit any suggestion or comment on 
the themes of the ‘Assises’ by 15 January 2020 to:  

  
(i)       The Permanent Secretary, 
           Ministry of Environment, Solid Waste Management and Climate Change, 
           10th Floor, Ken Lee Tower, 
           St Georges Street, 
           Port Louis. 
 
(ii)      or, alternatively by e-mail to menv@govmu.org 
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